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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

-VIA EMAIL- 

 

April 24, 2018 

 

To all Responders of ITB ( 2018-081 Annual HVAC Preventative Maintenance and Repair ) 

 

Gainesville Regional Utilities has completed its evaluation of the above referenced bid and 
is recommending award of the contract to Johnson Controls Inc.. 

Listed below is the submitted pricing: 

Respondent Substations Facilities Towers 

Johnson Controls, Inc. $40,945.00 $633,705.00 $10,575.00 

Carrier Corp $60,000.00 $749,880.00 $78,250.00 

Crystal Air & Water, Inc. $87,897.00 N/A $46,710.00 

 

Thanks you for your participation in this Invitation to Bid. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 352-393-1254. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Amy Broskey 

Buyer Analyst 

Gainesville Regional Utilities 

 


